5. REVISED DRAFT CITYWIDE PLANTING STRATEGY

The Committee considered a report and draft document entitled “Citywide Planting Strategy — a
revised draft as at April 2004” from Liz Briggs, Policy Leader, Open Space and Water.

With the aid of the report and a power point presentation, Ms Briggs provided background information
including the status of the Draft 2000 Strategy (submission from councillors and staff) and outlined a
recommended consultation process involving interested groups and the general public.

The Committee provided suggestions and adjustments to the draft publication and acknowledged the
opportunities available within the next few weeks for committee members to make further comment
direct to Liz Briggs.

The Committee decided:

1. That staff incorporate the agreed amendments to a revised document for consideration at the
next meeting of the Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee to be held on 12 May 2004.

2. That an agreed design process for determining planting in public spaces be developed and
implemented by the appropriate senior managers in the City Environment Group and Strategic
Development Group.
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